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From: Carol Kracht <ckracht@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2024 10:38 AM CROOK COUNT
To: Plan APR 22 2024
Subject: Re; Dollar General in Juniper Canyon

PLANNING DEPT

I live in Juniper Canyon. I am NOT in favor of allowing a Dollar General Store in our
area.

1. This company sells cheap junk we do not need, and is known for false advertising.
2. It will take away money from other local businesses in town and our one small local
store up here in the canyon.

3. It will create more traffic and crime problems we do not desire up here that the
county will have to respond to.

I feel the negatives far outweigh any positives you can present.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Carol Kracht

3859 SE Umatilla Loop Prineville OR 97754

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



